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Attention Medicaid Providers: Administrative Correction Voids processed in August 30, 2016 payment cycle 

LDH has processed voids for paid Fee-For-Service claim records that were also paid by MCO Plans.  The duplicate 
claim payments are associated with Recipients who were retrospectively enrolled into an MCO Plan.  Since the Billing 
Provider has already been paid by the MCO Plan for these FFS voids, no further claim submission by the Billing 
Provider is required.  These voids will be reported in the August 30, 2016 payment cycle using EOB 999 
(Administrative Correction). 

For questions related to this information please contact Molina Medicaid Solutions Provider Services at (800) 473-
2783 or (225) 924-5040. 


